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Busy, busy, busy...
B We are so glad to be back in Uganda doing all that we can to reach people
“ﬁ‘&ﬁiﬁ:":" £ > with the Gospel of Jesus Christ. Here are some of the many things we have
£, vy
been involved in during the last two months.
We have been able to get a temporary structure put up in the mountain J
village of Kyishanyarazi. It is a blessing to have our own land and now a #
KFC is one of only two temporary building as we build the people. »
T e TR S (5 Before we could start the construction on the permanent building in
capital city, Kampala. We Kyinyayobyo, we had to repair a drainage ditch that was causing flooding on
haroRvl Vet QU Ok tsRe sl the property. Now that it is completed, we can begin the work on the church §

States, but we do enjoy it here buﬂding. ]
from time to time. Itis only We had a 4-day teaching course in the village of Kajwenge. This is our
CLITUCR ISR AU ncwest church plant, and we are excited about the work g
S DE MG (1hat Bro Chrispo is doing there. Through the generosity § :
SECAERNE OSSN ¢ o church in California we were provided with the

the capital in order to cat NSRS get a piece of land where we will be able to
there. . .
construct a permanent building. Praise the Lord.
We finished another term in the Bible college. The
Prayer Requests courses taught this semester were Ministry Preparation

» Bible translation works and Philippians/Colossians. The students were helped

in Runyankore and greatly by these two courses of study. SR a L LA
LhUkOI}ZO - In the church in Kasese town we had our missions People in the church
Preaching point in conference in December with special speaker Pastor John Bosco from plant in Kajwenge
Kpmtsgiscns another independent Baptist church in the capital city. He preached some [ m
New church plant in - ..

Gk great messages concerning giving (?f .yourself to the Lord. The .Church
NS promised to give about $1,250 to missions for the year 2025. That is great
Kyinyayobyo and considering the average income here is very low.

We were able to help three of our men with motorcycles which will help
Mountain ministry tremendously in the ministry. Two of the men are pastoring churches in
Marcus, Kendra, and the villages but are still undergoing training. One of the three has |
LGN LRIl oraduated from Bible college and is preparing to go to the border town of
in the US Bwera to start a church. These motorcycles will be a tremendous blessing.
Faithfulness of those The police ministry has opened up again. I am able to preach every
=l )\ [onday morning to the regular police assembly and then again at the

Sent bv: regiopal.meeting of all the high ranking officers for $8

Calvary Baptist - 4 the district. PI‘alS.C the Lorfi one of the officers hgs

Church X m gotten saved! He is the police spokesperson for this

1893 S Miami Ave 3 iy district.  We have started discipleship, and he is

Marshall, MO : very eager to learn.
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Pastor Rodney Haggett

Temporary structure
up in Kyishanyarazi

We want to thank everyone for their Christmas
and New Years greetings, the emails, cards and the |
1 e { many monetary gifts. Thank you all so much!!
Serving with: ] 1 We pray that God will use us even more in 2025.

] 7S : § We thank you for your faithful prayers and
oo pr e AR faithful support.  What we were able to Stay up-to-
P O Box9 Nelson receving his accomplish in 2024 was because of you [RE PRSI,
Harrison, TN,‘ /341 Bible all. God bless you!! tc... brief
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